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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Meg Sleeper (margaretmsleeper@ufl.edu) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 10:38 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Meg Sleeper 
11691 SE 71st Pl 
Morriston, FL 32668 
margaretmsleeper@ufl. ed u 
(352) 392-2235 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robin Martin (rmartin2373@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 10:29 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Martin 
3005 Rain Valley Cir 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 
rmartin2373@gmail.com 
(850) 408-7392 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Roswitha Von Ehrenkrook (rveglass@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 10:23 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

We paid for our solar panels, Walmart has enough money to pay for their program. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Roswitha Von Ehrenkrook 
13036 Bellerive Ln 
Orlando, FL 32828 
rveg lass@hotmail .com 
(407) 495-5766 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

C. Falls (dragonladyryuzaki@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

C. Falls 
2131 NE 126th Ct 
Williston, FL 32696 
dragonladyryuzaki@gmail.com 
(352) 486-2386 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Valerie Tarrant (vtarrant@verizon.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:55 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Florida is filled with seniors living on fixed incomes and workers making less than $8 an hour. We've had to pay for a 
useless power plant (Duke's responsibility.) STOP DUKE FROM RIPPING-OFF FLORIDIANS!! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Valerie Tarrant 
1306 5th Ter NW 
Largo, FL 33770 
vtarrant@verizon.net 
(770) 842-1208 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Brendalee Lennick (mrs.sapience@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:50 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Brendalee Lennick 
2517 Willamette Rd 
Tallahassee, FL 32303 
mrs.sapience@gmail.com 
(850) 533-2947 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Bailey (kg4bnp@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:48 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

John Bailey 
1814 Chena Dr 
Tallahassee, FL 32310 
kg4bnp@yahoo.com 
(850) 575-1257 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Eric W . Wallens (ericwallens@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:43 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

We have solar panels and are very glad we installed them. However, we paid for them. Please deny the Clean Energy 
Connection program for large corporations. Thank you. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Eric W. Wallens 
720 16th Ave NE 
St Petersburg, FL 33704 
ericwallens@gmail.com 
(404) 888-0820 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lawrence Van Gelder (batride71@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

As a Florida homeowner, I have enjoyed the benefits of my own solar energy plant since early in 2014. It has yet to be 

fully amortized, but the cost of solar installation is substantially less now than than it was nearly seven years ago. Large 

corporations will reap the energy savings soon enough without Duke customers paying subsidies to them. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence Van Gelder 
9600 Oak St NE 
St Petersburg, FL 33702 
batride 71@gmail.com 
(727) 577-9418 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated. with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: Sonia Hernandez (hernan .sonia77@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 

Sent: 
To: 

Monday, November 16, 2020 9:38 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Big corporations should not be given privileges. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Sonia Hernandez 
2902 Imperial Palm Dr 
Largo, FL 33771 
hernan.sonia77@yahoo.com 
(727) 258-4260 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Scott Williams (s55willi@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Hey! Just be fair and not screw the little guy to benefit the billion dollar corporations. If I have to buy or lease my solar 
panels then so should Walmart. I KNOW they can afford it. Do the right thing! 
-Scott Williams 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that Will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Williams 
6410 109th Ter N 
Pinellas Park, FL 33782 
s55willi@gmail.com 
(727) 7 43-2631 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Judy Jones Uudyljones55@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Jones 
6211 SE Earp Rd 
Belleview, FL 34420 
judyljones55@gmail.com 
(352) 454-1555 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Diane Lohr (lohrd3@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:36 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann , 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Diane Lohr 
7665 Sun Island Dr S Apt 303 
South Pasadena, FL 33707 
lohrd3@gmail.com 
(727) 599-9885 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cecilia Nevel (cecilia.nevel@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:31 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Cecilia Nevel 
1150 Marine St 
Clearwater, FL 33755 
cecilia.nevel@yahoo.com 
(727) 461-9123 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hilary Capstick (hkcapstick@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissione-r Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Hilary Capstick 
835 N Forest Dr 
Tallahassee, FL 32303 
hkcapstick@yahoo.com 
(850) 894-2797 . 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sharita Phillips-Withrow (sphillipsw23@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I will not pay for a corporate hand out. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we _deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Sharita Phillips-Withrow 
5023 22nd St N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33714 
sphillipsw23@gmail.com 
(727) 638-1959 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kevin Stanaland (kstanaland53@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:26 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Stanaland 
21731 Belgian Ct 
Mount Dora, FL 32757 
kstanaland53@gmail.com 
(352) 735-1468 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sid Snider (snidersid@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:26 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If a/I customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Sid Snider 
PO Box 543 
Reddick, FL 32686 
snidersid@gmail.com 
(317) 410-6830 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nataliya Yakovleva (natashayakovleva2006@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Nataliya Yakovleva 
2528 14th Ave SW 
Largo, FL 33770 
natashayakovleva2006@yahoo.com 
(352) 214-9114 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Leonard Cho (lchoOO@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

This is a form of corporate graft. Allowing it would motivate voters to support laws preventing PSC employees from 
working in the industry they regulate, and endanger those cushy jobs you expect to get after leaving the PSC. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have. a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Leonard Cho 
7201 10th Ave N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33710 
lchoOO@aol.com 
(727) 823-6004 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Al Coury (al@alcourymagic.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Al Coury 
6817 Woodgrain Ct 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
al@alcou rymag ic. com 
( 407) 296-4119 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



Hon Wan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Myrna Goeller (mern2011@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I can?t believe you guys are doing this! Incredible! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Myrna Goeller 
15614 Golden Bell St 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
mern2011@gmail.com 
( 407) 840-04 76 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cynthia Bilheimer (goingndoing@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J . Polmann, 

All this belly up to the trough needs to stop. Ordinary people are expected to pay the cost of solar installation so big corps 
should pay for there hook up as they pocket the savings . 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Bilheimer 
4121 67th Ave N # ADDRESS2 
Pinellas Park, FL 33781 
goingndoing@aol.com 
(727) 954-5727 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Barbara Giorgio (barbgiorgio@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7: 19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Giorgio 
14 Jeff Rd 
Largo, FL 33774 
barbgiorgio@gmail.com 
(727) 595-9627 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jeanne Graham (terry_graham99@me.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4: 18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

This proposed legislative action is absolutely unconscionable! This is nothing more than a thinly veiled attempt to have the 
overburdened average individual consumers absorb and pay for ecological improvements that can and should be borne 
by the corporations in question. The cost of arresting global warming and the attendant effects of rapid climate change 
must be shared by all of us, but not so brazenly in favor of Duke Energy and corporate gaslighting sweetheart deals. My 
entire household strongly objects to the stated language and end goals of this proposal by Duke Energy and affiliates. 
Thank you for your time and consideration of us, the citizens. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Jeanne Graham 
3119 7th Ave N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33713 
terry_graham99@me.com 
(941) 350-4723 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jocelyn Stowell (midwife402@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Jocelyn Stowell 
2022 Lawson Rd 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 
midwife402@yahoo.com 
(850) 765-6869 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tim Mulligan (tfm@tampabay.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Mulligan 
776 26th Ave N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33704 
tfm@tampabay.rr.com 
(727) 403-2564 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kirk Zinkowski (kirk52@embarqmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7: 16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Why do conservatives love socialism when it gives out to the rich and huge corporations? This idea is a disgrace. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Zinkowski 
5809 La France Rd 
Tallahassee, FL 32305 
kirk52@embarqmail.com 
(850) 222-5095 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

J.m. Kostallas (kostaljm@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:15 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

J.m. Kostallas 
1571 Foxboro Dr 
Palm Harbor, FL 34683 
kostaljm@gmail.com 
(516) 967-9266 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Patty Poock (patan2@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:58 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Patty Poock 
3795 N lndianriver Dr 
Hernando, FL 34442 
patan2@hotmail .com 
(352) 637-7108 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Susan Campbell (susancfp@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Campbell 
4 72 Arbella Loop 
The Villages, FL 32162 
susancfp@msn.com 
(352) 205-4663 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lloyd Goodman (oldlloyd48@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Lloyd Goodman 
3721 E Turquoise Dr 
Hernando, FL 34442 
oldlloyd48@gmail.com 
(817) 773-8066 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Michael Duffy (duff60@juno.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Duffy 
1412 Canton St 
Orlando, FL 32803 
duff60@juno.com 
(407) 894-6566 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 




